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Request from Angela R. Nenuners, 4150 Maple Street, Unit 1, to speak regarding pedestrian
crossover bridge on E. University between E. 32" and E. 41st and modification of E. 30th Street

and E. University intersection to accommodate scooters for senior citizens in the area.

Moved by to

COUNCIL ACTION

COWNIE

BOESEN

COLEMAN

GATTO

GRAY

MANDELBAUM

WESTERGAARD

TOTAL

YEAS

MOTION CARHIED

NAYS PASS

API

,]

ABSEN1

IOVED

layor

CERTIFICATE

I/ DIANE RAUH, City Clerk of said City hereby
certify that at a meeting of the City Council of said
City of Des Moines/ held on the above date,, among
other proceedings the above was adopted.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF/ I have hereunto set my
hand and affixed my seal the day and year first
above written.

City Clerk
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REGISTRATION FORM TO SPEAK AT CITY COUNCIL MEETING

To: The Honorable Mayor
And

Members of the City Council
City ofDes Moines, Iowa

c/o City Clerk

(Please Print)

hereby request permission to speak at the Des ]V[oines City Council

meeting of
r";

Ji regarding

fees
li3i{M€^.; tr-/...

TF"""1 <:/,,

Have you contacted any City Staff regarding the subject matter of your
request? If so, please advise which department or individual.

Name: (••:
'/} , ', '\ '^-....^

(Sigriature)
^z.

Address: ^1

Daytime Phone: ^/\^ 3

PROCEDURAL RULES OF DES MOINES CITY COU^L:
t!~ -S

Part III. Agenda

Rule 16. Citizen Agenda Requests. Any citizen may request the right to
have an item placed on the Agenda (including a request to speak) by filing
such request in writing with the City Clerk prior to noon on the Wednesday
preceding the Council meeting.
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June 18, 2018

Angela R. Nemmers

4150 Maple St. Unit 1
Des Moines/ Iowa 50317

Dear City Council Representatives:

Upon living in my new neighborhood since May 1, 2018, it has come to my attention through experience
that E. University, between E. 32nd and E. 42nd, is in dire need of a pedestrian crossover bridge, just as

University and Merle Hay Road has a crossover bridge for the two (2) schools in the area, for the
students safety in crossing such a busy highway/street.
The traffic is overwhelming on E. University now that Pleasant Hill/Altoona/Prairie City are becoming the
new destinations for living in surrounding area.

If pedestrian traffic is not on North side of E. University by E. 41st St., the sidewalk ends. It is much too

difficult for foot/ bicycle and scooter traffic to maneuver on the grass parking offered from E. 41st down
to E. 30th and E. University.

Furthermore/1 have witnessed persons in electric scooters difficulty in maneuvering the E. 30th and E.

University intersection. Might the City Engineers Office please consider exploring changes for these two
(2) issues in upcoming planning and budget sessions?

^Tflan^You for yopr attention
/ f

Angela R. Nemmers

515-867-3034


